
More Efficient Reviewing PMP data:
PMP Gateway for Existing EHR Systems

The Arizona State Board of Pharmacy received funding* 
for integration allowing healthcare entities large and 
small to connect to the Controlled Substances Prescription 
Monitoring Program (PMP) through their current 
electronic health record system and the PMP Gateway 
– rather than having to login separately to the PMP –
making the PMP more efficient and easier to use. 
* Note: There may be a charge to the healthcare entity from the EHR vendor to add 
the interface. 

Healthcare entities – large and small – who are interested in 
connecting to the PMP more efficiently should fill out the 
online integration interest form:
https://pharmacypmp.az.gov/integration-interest-form. 

The PMP Gateway requires prescribers to have registration 
in the PMP at https://arizona.pmpaware.net/login. To find 
out whether your prescribers are registered, contact 
pmp@azpharmacy.gov. 
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